
From: Emily Little
To: Sadowsky, Steve; Contreras, Kalan; Bertron, Cara; Rice, Andrew
Cc: Mark Rogers
Subject: Demolition of 809 San Marcos
Date: Friday, March 22, 2019 1:08:31 PM

Dear Steve and team –
 
I am writing in support of the proposed demolition of 809 San Marcos.  Although listed as a
contributing structure in our proposed LHD, the house was significantly remodeled in 1989 and
does not retain many of the original details or massing elements.  I support demolition, particularly
with the knowledge that our local neighborhood development corporation, GNDC, has plans for a
new, more sympathetic and appropriate structure on the site.
 
I have lived in the neighborhood, half a block from 809 San Marcos, for over 30 years, and am an
architect working primarily in the realm of historic preservation and rehabilitation.
 
Thank you very much.  We appreciate all that you do.
 
Emily Little, FAIA
1001 East 8th Street
Austin, Texas  78702
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